
 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

 

 

NOTICE 

   

 

A quorum of the Legislative Council will attend the regular meeting of the Board of Finance on 

Thursday, March 24, 2022, in the Council Chambers, Newtown Municipal Center, 3 Primrose 

Street, at 7:30 p.m. for discussion and possible action relative to the Hawley HVAC project. 

 

 

 

   

Jeffrey Capeci 

Chairman 


